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Confidential Inquiry into deaths of people with learning disabilities

Meeting to discuss the findings of the Confidential Inquiry and 

how to take forward the recommendations
Booking Form

Personal Information

	Title 
	Name 

	Job Title 

	Organisation 

	Address for conference details



	Telephone 
	E-Mail 

	This event will take place in eight locations. Please indicate which meeting you would like to attend


□    17th September 2013, Tavistock Town Hall, Bedford Square, Tavistock, PL19 0AE

□    20th September 2013, RISC, 35 - 39 London Street, Reading, RG1 4PS 
□    23rd September, Brighthelm Centre, North Road, Brighton, BN1 1YD
□    25th September, Research Park, 97 Vincent Drive, Edgbaston, Birmingham B15 2SQ
□    26th September*, Town Hall, Pinston Street, Sheffield, S1 2HH

□    27th September, East Community Complex, Peterborough, PE1 5EN
□    30th September 2013, NHS England, Newcastle Upon Tyne, NE15 8NY

□    1st October 2013, Botcherby Community Centre, Carlisle, CA1 2UE
*All events (apart from in Sheffield) will take place from 10am – 1pm  
(9.30am for tea/coffee on arrival and sandwich lunch at 1pm).

In Sheffield the event will be from 9.30am-12.30pm 
(9am for tea/coffee on arrival and sandwich lunch at 12.30pm)

	There will be two parallel sessions run. Please indicate your preference by numbering all sessions from 1-5 (with 1 being your first choice):

□  Reasonable adjustments
□  Health Checks
□  Flagging/identifying patients with a learning disability 
□  Co-ordinating care
□  Reviewing deaths/reflective practice


	Any additional requirements (dietary, physical)




	Booking Form 

 Please complete and return this form to:
 Confidential Inquiry team, Norah Fry Research Centre, 8 Priory Road, Bristol BS8 1TZ

or 
e-mail it to sps-ci-events@bristol.ac.uk  
If you have any questions about the events then please email or call 0117 3310980



	Please book in advance to attend these meetings as places are limited.







Confidential Inquiry Team


Norah Fry Research Centre


8 Priory Road


Bristol, BS8 1TZ





Tel:     	0117 331 0980


Fax:    	0117 331 0978 


Email:    ci-team@bristol.ac.uk 


 Web:     www.bris.ac.uk/cipold/
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